
Situation Advisory – Pakistan 
 

Dear Valued business partners & customers, 

Just wanted to keep you update on the latest situation in our country. 

Please note one of the major opposition party has announced a protest on 24th November 2024. 

It will be centered in Islamabad, their workers and leaders expected to join from across the country, 

The government has already begun enforcing strict measures to stop them to organizing the power 

show and they have already imposed section 144 in Islamabad and Lahore. 

 

Law enforcing authorities has started to detain the vehicles and containers for blockage of different 

routes specially in Islamabad and Punjab region as well. 

Some of the suppliers already have reported the disruption and it will impact their approved vessel 

and our team will keep you posted on the relevant bookings.  

 

For detail information you may review the below link, however we will continue to monitor the 

situation very closely and will keep you posted about recent developments. 

 

https://tribune.com.pk/story/2510979/section-144-imposed-in-rawalpindi-ahead-ptis-nov-24-protest 

 

Regards 

Qasim Mahmood 

Manager - North Pakistan 
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